
  ATTACHMENT III 

From: Ernesto Sarmiento  
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2020 7:27 AM 
To: Monica Davis <Monica.Davis@hayward-ca.gov> 
Cc: Ernesto Jr Sarmiento  
Subject: Letter of CS Commission resignation 

Dear Ms. Monica Davis, 

Please accept this letter as my notice of resignation from the City of Hayward’s 
Community Services Commission, effective January 1st, 2020. I have been offered a 
new job opportunity with Downtown Streets Team - Hayward which will allow me help 
those in need in my city and community. I understand the possible conflicts with CSC 
work and DST-Hayward, so I would like to formally resign here. 

Thank you for all the wonderful experiences I have gained volunteering as a 
Commissioner for the City of Hayward’s CSC! I learned a lot about the grant/funding 
side of non-profit and how involved Hayward is with residents and many diverse 
communities! In the five years I’ve been here, I appreciated the direction, advice and 
support you have given me as a Commissioner as well as giving me opportunities to be 
an acting Chair during ARC interviews.  

Please let me know if you have any questions and if there are any other tasks needed 
to move forward. 

Sincerely, 

Ernesto Jr. Sarmiento 

Project Manager – Hayward 
Watch our videos • Read our stories 
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